Andy Nixey

From: Jacqueline Ingham

Sent: Tuesday, 7 May 2019 12:02 PM

To: Andy Nixey

Subject: FW: Residential Development (SSD 9403) - 1-2 Murray Rose Avenue Sydney
Olympic Park

Dear Andy

| refer to the letter from DPE, received by the EPA on 26 April 2019, requesting comments on the Response to

Submissions (Rts) report for the proposed residential development (SSD 9403) at 1-2 Murray Rose Ave Sydney
Olympic Park.

The EPA provided comments on 12 December 2018 about environment issues that should be considered as part of
the proposal and consent. The proponent has considered and responded to these issues in the RtS report. The EPA
recommends that these responses be considered in the drafting of the consent for this matter.

is this proposal does not constitute a schedule activity under Schedule 1 of the Protection of the Operations
Environment Act 1997 (POEQ Act), it will not require an Environment Protection Licence. As a consequence, the EPA
does not need to have any further input into this assessment.

Regards

Jacqueline Ingham

Unit Head, Sydney Industry North

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority
+61 2 9995 5795 +61 409 472 413

jacqueline.ingham@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au ¥ @NSW EPA
Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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